
  

 

Meridian Technology Center Celebrates  
National Apprenticeship Day 

 

Meridian Technology Center proudly recognizes National Apprenticeship Day on 
April 30, 2025, and celebrates the impact of Registered Apprenticeship programs 
in building strong career pathways for individuals and a skilled workforce for 
Oklahoma industries.  

These programs connect classroom learning with hands-on experience, providing 
opportunities for people of all backgrounds to gain valuable skills and contribute to 
the future of our communities.  

We invite our partners and stakeholders to join us in supporting and expanding 
apprenticeship opportunities across our district. 

 

 


